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Musical Prelude
Words of Welcome, Birthdays or Anniversaries:
Announcements:  
Call to Worship: 
Blessing:                               
Praise:
Worship:
Prayer of Adoration and Confession:                    
Confessional Moment:                                           The Lord’s Prayer
Children’s Time:                                               Tests and Graduation                                                                                                                  
Prayer for Guidance from the Holy Spirit:
Scripture Reading:                                      Colossians 1: 3-14 (NIV)
Sermon

Closing Prayer:           “Lord in your mercy … “ & “Hear our prayers”
Offering:                                                        “Joyful, joyful” (verse 1) 
Dedication:                                                                               Prayer
Closing Hymn:                           “I, the Lord of sea and sky (DB 592)                             
Benedication and verbal amen:                               
Forward in Faith:

The Announcements
Welcome to this morning’s service. We invite you to join us 
downstairs following the service for a time of refreshment and 
fellowship.
Music in the Park is tonight at 7 p.m. at Riverside Park. Ron 
McManus will be the performer.
We need volunteers to help run the summer children’s program. 
There is a sign up at the back of the church to volunteer.
There will be a Vacation Bible School at the Holstein ParkThis 
week from Monday to Friday. It will be from 9 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 
and is open to ages 4 to 12. Helpers from ages 13 and up are 
always welcome. For more information, contact Brenda Calder at 
519-323-7037 or bcalder053@gmail.com.
Put September 7 in your calendar under “Amalgamation Day”. 
This will be the day the Holstein and Durham congregations 
officially become one. We will celebrate this special event as a 
church family. 
If you use direct deposit to support our church but also have 
received a box of envelopes for this year, please feel free to return 
the envelopes to the church office.
There will be a VBS, hosted at Knox United Church, from August 
11 – 15, 9 - 11:30 a.m. This VBS is for children born between 2013 
and 2019 (6 to 12 years old). Call 519-369-3200 or email 
knoxunitedchurch@eastlink.ca by Aug 6 to register your children/
grandchildren. The organizers of the Vacation Bible School are also 
asking for donations of empty paper towel rolls, shoe boxes with 
lids, and used Christmas cards.

Sunday,  
July 13, 2025

A life worthy of the Lord
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